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Consultation - St John Vianney Catholic Primary School 2022/2023 admission arrangements

The governing body of St John Vianney Catholic Primary School is consulting on the proposed
changes to the school’s admissions policy which includes our Supplementary Information Form
(SIF) for 2022/2023,

The consultation, for entry in September 2022/2023, will commence on Friday, 4" December for a
6 week period concluding at noon on Friday, 15™ January 2021.

Please see below our proposed admission arrangements for the 2022/2023 academic
year. The school is proposing the following changes to its admission arrangements:

We are seeking feedback on the inclusion of paragraph (ii):

Within each of the categories listed above, the provision below will be applied:

(i) The Governing Body will give top priority, within a category, to an application where compelling
evidence is provided at the time of application, from an appropriate professional such as a doctor,
priest or social worker, of an exceptional social, medical, pastoral or other need of the child, which
can only be met at this school.

(ii] The attendance of a brother or sister at the school at the time of enrolment will increase the priority
of an application within each category so that the application will be placed at the top of the category
in which the application is made after the children in (i).

The criteria remains unchanged from the previous year.

The proposed Admissions Policy and SIF are available on the school website or by using this link
https://www.st-johnvianney.haringey.sch.uk/information/school-prospectus-1

If you have any comments on the proposed arrangements, then please send them to Greta Alfonso,
School Business Manager, St John Vianney School, Tottenham, London N15 3HD, or by email to
admin@st-johnvianney.haringey.sch.uk

Please respond by noon on Friday, 15 January 2021.
We look ferward to hearing from you.

Stephen McNicholas
Headteacher

“In our school children, staff; parents and carers, governors and parish will work together to create a caring, learning environment
with Our Lord as the focal point in which each child is valued as an individual, nurtured and encouraged to fulfil his/her potential.”




